March 14, 2008

Dear Mr. Gulbrandson and Mr. Weygandt,

Thank you for your superb medical assistance at Powder Puff 2008!
Without your assistance we would have been unable to hold the event. We
appreciate you giving up a Friday night to help us keep girls safe, and your
willingness to jump in and assist whenever we had an injury. We hope you
enjoyed the game and will continue to attend future Granite Bay High School
events!

Sincerely, \ ﬂ &
Trevor Barmann Keith Cook

Powder Puff ‘08 Commissioner Assistant Powder Puff ’08 Commissioner



